
Public Hearing Notice 
 
   The County Commission of the County of Sedgwick will hold a public hearing on 
Wednesday August 3, 2022 at 9:00 a.m., in the County Commission Meeting Room on 
the third floor of the County Courthouse at 525 N. Main for the purpose of receiving 
public comment on proposed use of Edward Byrne Justice Assistance Grant Funds in the 
amount of $483,108.00.  This program will provide Sedgwick County with opportunities 
to reduce crime and improve public safety through the implementation of diverse 
strategies.  An advisory committee will convene prior to the public hearing to review 
funding requests and make a recommendation to the Board of County Commissioners.  
All aspects of the grant will be open for discussion: oral and written comments will be 
recorded and considered in the final decision.  
    Reasonable accommodations will be made available to persons with disabilities.  
Requests for accommodations should be submitted to the Public Information Officer, 100 
N. Broadway, Suite 640, Wichita, KS 67202, (316) 660-9386, by July 29, 2022.     


